
 
 

 
 

      
       

    
 

         
             

              
 

     
 
 
 

   
 
 

 

HARTLAND CONSOLIDATED SCHOOLS 

NEW HIRE REASONABLE ASSURANCE ACKNOWLEDGEMENT FORM 

During the course of your employment with this district, you will experience regularly 
scheduled breaks or recesses when school is not in session.  The reasonable assurance letter 
will be available on the Hartland Schools website at www.hartlandschools.us. 

At the beginning of each break, the district provides a “reasonable assurance” that the same or 
similar work will be available at the completion of the break or recess. When you return to 
work at the end of that break or recess the district has validated your continuing employment. 

I have received, read and acknowledge this notice. 

Name (Print) Date 

Signature 

http://www.hartlandschools.us/
http://www.hartlandschools.us/



